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Mr. Mike Kaiser  OCD-SW-12-261 
Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC 
1501 Omni Way 
St. Cloud, Florida 34773 
 
 Osceola County – SW WACS # 89544 
 J.E.D. Solid Waste Management Facility 
 Approval of ASR Recycling Operations Relocation 
  
Dear Mr. Kaiser: 
 
The Department received your confirmation letter dated July 1, 2012 confirming the following 
regarding the relocation of the ASR Recycling Operations.  
 

1. Upon relocation of the operations, the surface of the current location will be 
disrupted/tilled in order to facilitate drainage of leachate and to reduce the possibility of 
a hard pan layer as a result of the ASR operations. 

2. The new location of the ASR operations will be in the active landfill footprint.  No 
machinery, fluff, ASR or final product will be located or stored in the partially closed 
areas of the landfill. 

 
The relocation of the ASR Recycling Operations to the location depicted on Figure 1, received as 
part of the request titled “Request for Approval – Relocation of Auto Shredder Residual 
Recycling Operations,” dated and received June 25, 2012 is hereby approved.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (407) 897-4314 or by e-mail at 
kim.rush@dep.state.fl.us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
____________________                                                     
Kimberly Rush, P.E. 
Solid Waste Permitting 
 


